
 

 

F.no 41(010IPC/RS/2022-23 

12th December 2022, Islamabad 

 

 

“A Safer Future Together – Action for Road Safety” 

Honorable Member IPC,  

We take this opportunity to cordially invite you to the First International Conference on Road Safety, 

organized by International Parliamentarian Congress (IPC). 

Road Traffic Crashes are recognized as a leading cause of death to people, now going beyond major 

health threats to humanity seen otherwise. Road Safety has become a subject to preventing health 

insecurity, deaths and serious injuries affecting the lives of people. According to United Nations, 

globally some 1.35 million people die each year as a result of road traffic crashes, in addition to 50 

million people getting injured.  It is observed that 93% of the world’s fatalities on the roads occur in low 

and middle-income countries causing considerable economic losses to individuals, their families and 

the nations as a whole. Pedestrians, cyclists, and motorcyclists being the most vulnerable.  

The subject needs immediate attention worldwide to reduce deaths and injuries on our roads through 

actions by the legislative, implementation of effective policies on safer roads design, transport vehicles 

with improved passenger safety, training of authorities-related stakeholders and launching of improved 

awareness programs to better sensitize the public on measures to their safety on roads.  

Organized by the International Parliamentarian Congress in collaboration with Mustehkam. Parlimaan, 

we extend our formal invitation to attend the two-day conference planned to take place in Islamabad, 

Pakistan, on 6th and 7th of February 2023, at Serena Hotel. 

Our Mission and Goal, “A Safer Future Together – Action for Road Safety”.  

The local hospitality in Islamabad during the conference will be covered. However, Air tickets and any 

accompanying family members are not included in the costs. Kindly send your confirmation latest by 

22nd December 2022 allowing us to make the necessary arrangements. Detailed program to follow. 

Looking forward to welcoming you to Pakistan. 

                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                     Best Regards, 

 

                                                                                                                                    (Senator Sitara Ayaz) 

 

Member International Parliamentarians’ Congress (IPC) 

 

 


